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18 July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I write to confirm arrangements for the start of the new term in September. 
 

DATE EVENT 

Monday 1 September Staff Training Day (school closed to pupils) 

Tuesday 2 September 
Year 7 + Year 11 Prefects in school only 

Pupils to report to the main yard for 8.25am 

Wednesday 3 September  All pupils to return at the normal time. 

 
On Wednesday 3 September, pupils in Years 7 – 10 should report to the main yard. Pupils in Year 11 should 
report to the Atrium yard.  
 
All pupils should be in full, correct uniform, including shoes. As previously communicated, please check the 
uniform policy on our website, rather than uniform sections in shops, as they may include items that do not 
match our policy.  I am delighted with the feedback I have received throughout the year, commenting on how 
smart our children look when they are making their way to and from school and at extra-curricular/sporting 
events. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 


